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July 12, 1962 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 

Your letter of July 10 to Mr. Hardin has been 
received in his absence frcm New York while on 
vacation. Stnce I am not in a poeition to 
arrange an appointment for you, pertaape it would 
be best to wrlte Mr. Hardin again later on. 

\ Sincerely yours, 

Ethel Williams 
Acting Secretary 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
22, rué d'Orléans 
Neuilly-^ur-Selne 
Seine, FRANGE 


